
 

  

Nurturing God’s gift with compassion and drive so that all our children succeed, learn and thrive. 

Compassion, wisdom, forgiveness, perseverance, trust and respect 

At Celtic Cross Education, we nurture, we learn, we achieve together. 

Stars of the week! 

Gribbin – Arlo 

Trevose – Ernie 

Tater Du – Bethan 

Longships – Alice 

Wolf Rock – Emily 

     

Building Learning Power Heroes! 

Gribbin – Tayla 

Trevose – Phoebe 

Tater Du – Ella 

Longships  – Cherry 

Wolf Rock –  Martha 

     

 

Writing Wonders! 

Gribbin – Harley 

Trevose – Florence 

Tater Du – Leo 

Longships – Elsa 

Wolf Rock – Jake 

     

Celebrate the fabulous attitudes, learning and achievements this week!  

 What can you do to get your name in the newsletter? 

Maths Masters! 

Gribbin – Connor 

Trevose – Issac 

Tater Du – Fraser 

Longships – Perdy 

Wolf Rock – Hayden 

 

Class Dojo Legends! 

25 dojos – next week… 

 

 

 

Attendance Achievers! 

Gribbin – 98.1% 

Trevose – 100% 

Tater Du – 96.2% 

Longships – 97.08% 

Wolf Rock – 100% 

 

 

     

Sensational Sports News! 

On Wednesdays, PE in Longships and Tater Du Classes will be led by Plymouth Argyle and on Fridays 

Mrs Lentern, who leads PE across the Trust, will be teaching Trevose and Wolf Rock Classes. 

Please ensure that your PE kit is always in school to enjoy and participate in all aspects of PE. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In other news this week… 

 
Well, it would seem that Autumn is well and truly upon us.  Please ensure that everyone brings a coat to school 

so that we can all enjoy the blustery September weather! 

After a week of ‘no football’, where Nature Towers was enjoyed, where parachute games were reintroduced, 

where hoops found a purpose and where some playground games resurfaced, we are now at the end of our 

trial.  For next week, the following rota will be followed: 

No balls at playtime 

At lunchtime: 

Monday – football will be available 

Tuesday – no balls 

Wednesday – netballs/basket balls will be available 

Thursday – no balls 

Friday - netballs/basket balls will be available 

We hope that the new rota will have something for everyone! 

Please remember to follow us @GrampoundRoad on Twitter to find out more. 

 



 

 

24/09/18 PTA/Friends AGM 19:30 in the school hall 
All welcome!  

25/09/18 Camp meetings after school for Y2-6 

25/09/18 The Roseland Academy Open Evening 

27/09/18 Parent forum 2.30pm 
An opportunity to share ideas, make comments and give suggestions on how to further 
improve the school.  A chance to have your say! 

27/09/18 Staff from The Roseland Academy to meet Y5 and 6 parents 3:30pm 
Thinking of sending your child to The Roseland? This is the meeting for you! 

28/09/18 Phonics Fun session for Gribbin parents 

28/09/18 Macmillan Coffee Morning (more details to follow) 

Week beginning 
15/10/18 

Teacher & Parent Meetings 3.30-6.00pm 
Meet with your child’s class teacher to review his or her learning so far  

19/10/18 Harvest Festival 9.15-10.00am 
All invited 

22/10/18 Half Term week 

08 and 09/11/18 Commemorate the end of WW1 with the school and the community 
(More details to follow) 

15/11/18 Parent coffee 9.00am 
Come and informally meet other parents and carers along with the Head of School  

30/11/18 School INSET (school closed) 

03/12/18 School INSET (school closed) 

13/12/18 Parent forum 2.30pm 
An opportunity to share ideas, make comments and give suggestions on how to further 
improve the school.  A chance to have your say! 

Dates for your diary (events added this week)(change of date) 

Wraparound 

Please remember that Wraparound Care is available from 

7:45am before school and until 6pm every evening apart 

from Thursday when it finishes at 4:15pm. 

Book using Parentpay and please see the office or Miss 

O’Shuaghnessy if you have any questions. 

 

Safeguarding 

Should you have a safeguarding concern, 

that you would like to refer to Chris 

Rogers, our Safeguarding Councillor, 

please contact him via his email rather 

than the telephone number on the 

information in last week’s newsletter. 

Kind Regards 

Chris.rogers@celticcross.education 


